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Summer Term 
 
It’s now the summer term and so children may be 
dressing a little lighter than over the winter.  
 
Please remember that children should wear low 
heeled, plain black shoes. They must be plain black 
with no other markings, flat or nearly flat and suitable 
for your child to run about in the playground.  
 
Open-toed sandals should not be worn, even in the 
Summer Term. For PE lessons, children should have a 
separate pair of plimsolls/trainers. 
 
As it is the summer term and the sun may come out, 
please could you ensure that your child has a hat in 
school for playtimes. Children are not permitted to 
bring sun cream to school under any circumstances.  
 
Hundreds of small children + bottles of sun cream = 
one huge mess! 

Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Adam Minda   Kale Asuncion 
Louis Buckle   Zuzanna Szuwarowska 
Chloe Smith   Jacob Evans 
Thomas Hawkins   Archie Zawiasa 
Cain Reddick   David Silva 
Jakub Kielbasa   Liam Morse 
Alex Cordeiro   Kia Bingham 
Izzy Hersey-Green  Harry Zawiasa 
Anrijs Nastevics   Daniel Bingham 

 
Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Blue 
2nd: Green 
3rd: Yellow 
4th: Red 
 
It’s a new term, and so the Teampoints challenge is 
rest. Blue have gone straight into the lead! 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens:  98.5% Outstanding 
Owls:   97.9% Outstanding 
Woodpeckers: 96.3% Outstanding 
Magpies:  97.0% Outstanding 
Swallows:  98.2% Outstanding 
Robins:  96.2% Outstanding 
Skylarks:  97.3% Outstanding 
Herons:  95.6% Good  
Kestrels:  92.7% Inadequate 
  
 

Last week:   96.6% Outstanding 
Since Sept:  95.6% Good  

Attendance grades 

 
The eagle eyed among you may have spotted that the 
colours for the attendance have changed (see left). In 
our normal assessments, we use green for expected 
and blue for exceeding. In the attendance report, we  
have had green as the top grade. To make things 
clearer, we have switched it round on the newsletter. 
Green is good, blue is better! 

Clubs 

 
We will be holding clubs sign-up after school on 
Thursday. Clubs are listed overleaf. You will notice 
there are less clubs than usual. The KS2 production of 
“Joseph” involves a lot of staff. They will be very busy 
with Joseph so will have less time for other clubs. 



Clubs 
 
Monday:  No clubs 
Tuesday:  Joseph rehearsal (3.15pm - 4.15pm) 
Wednesday: Film Club (end time varies) 
   KS2 football (3.15pm - 4.30pm) 
Thursday:  No clubs 
Friday:  KS1 multi-skills (3.15pm - 4.30pm) 
   Carnival Club ((3.15pm - 4.15pm)  
 
All clubs are subject to change. Come along to sign-up 
after school on Thursday. There may even be a couple 
more clubs on offer! 

Advance Diary Dates 

 
Tuesday 19th April 2016  Author visit – James Campbell  
Wednesday 20th April 2016  Queen’s 90th birthday + Image Musical Theatre  (Sword in the Stone)  
Monday 9th May 2016   KS2 SATs begin  
Friday 27th May 2016   Last day of half term 
Tuesday 7th June 2016  Summer term 3.2 starts 
Monday 4th July 2016   PM – Joseph dress + technical rehearsal  
Tuesday 5th July 2016   1.45pm + 6.00pm – Joseph performance to parents  
Thursday 7th July 2016  6.00pm – Joseph performance to parents  
Tuesday 12th July 2016  Reports to parents  
Wednesday 13th July 2106  Move up day for all classes  
Thursday 21st July 2106  Last day of term  
Monday 5th September 2016 Autumn term begins 

Keep in touch 

 
facebook.com/gladeprimaryschool 
   
@glade_school 
 

You can also find out lost of information on the school 
website: www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s only 12 weeks until the JS2 production of Joseph. 
If your child is inKS2, you will hear a lot about this 
over the next term!  
 
All pupils are involved, either as principal cast or as 
chorus. Principal cast will practice after school every 
Tuesday. There will also be occasional lunchtime and 
afternoon rehearsals. 
 
Performances are at: 1.45pm on Tuesday 5th July 
    6.00pm om Tuesday 5th July 
    6.00pm on Thursday 7th July 
 
We need all children in KS2 to keep practicing the 
songs. Every child needs to know the words to every 
song! All of the songs are available on YouTube and 
Spotify. Sing along around the house! 
 
Tickets will be on sale later this term, from the office.  

The Queen’s Birthday 
 
On Wednesday, we will be celebrating the upcoming 
90th Birthday of Queen Elizabeth by wearing red, 
white & blue. Children don't need an elaborate  
costume (our uniform is already blue & white!) 
 
Clothing for the day needs to be patriotic, but com-
fortable for children to take part in lessons. During 
the day, the children will also be designing a birthday 
card for the Queen. There will be prizes (one per Key 
Stage) of "The Birthday Crown" by Davide Cali. 

http://www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk

